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Tuesday 19th January  2021 
Video Calls with Teacher and Children  

 
Dear Parent and Carer, 
 
To support better communication between teachers and children, The Elliot Foundation has agreed that we 
can organise whole class video calls for children in Reception to Year 6, including children currenting 
attending school in person. The video calls will be similar in nature to those organised in the first lockdown last 
year. 
 
We are very keen for your child to join these sessions. Please carefully read and fill out ​this consent form​. 
Unfortunately, children who do not have a completed form will not be able to access this resource.  
 
Calls will be made on Google Meet, which is a free application the children can access through their Google 
Account. To join the call, the children will need to click on a link which will be posted in the Google Classroom 
five minutes before the start time. It is not required that children have a webcam to join the call if none are 
available. 
 
To support children in appropriate behaviour on a video call, children should read ​this guidance document 
which we have prepared. 
 
The video calls will begin the week beginning Tuesday 26th January and we will send out more information 
about timings as soon as possible. 
 
If you have any questions, please do get in touch via the school email address: 
hillprimary@hillingdonprimarychool.org.uk 
 
Kind regards,  
 
The Remote Learning Team 
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